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NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 
 
 
 
KAREN WEBB will be retiring and withdrawing from the practice of law on or before 

June 30, 2023. 

As of February 9, 2023, KAREN WEBB will not: 

• practise law on any real estate transaction or matter; 

• accept new client matters or retainers; and 

• undertake new legal work on matters opened by others in her law firm. 

 
February 10, 2023. Leah Kosokowsky 
 Chief Executive Officer 


